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On February 17, 2005, the employees at Greenville Tool & Die purchased the company from the trust of our late CEO 
and owner, Stan Ash, and his wife, Blanche. Every year our profits are used to purchase shares of company stock. These 
shares are distributed to the employee owners and held in their Employee Stock Ownership Program (ESOP) account.  
The ESOP retirement account is in addition to the 401(k) account. Employee-owners typically have more than twice the 
average total retirement balance of Americans nationally. As our company grows and performs better, our shares can 
increase in value.  For this reason, the success of Greenville Tool & Die is most important to all our employees, along 
with the satisfaction of our customers. Greenville Tool & Die is proud to be one of only a few local companies to be 
100% employee owned.  Thank you, employee owners, for your direct investment into the success of this company. 
 

 

Greenville Tool & Die employees participated in the 2nd  Annual Squirrel hunt on Saturday, January 2nd. There was 
more snow to contend with this year, but the event still had a great turnout. Special thanks to our participating 
customer and friends. The competition was based on 2 person teams with the winners determined by the cumulative 
weight of squirrels. Congratulations 3rd place team Tree Rat Evictors (Matt Greenhoe & Wyatt Waldron) with eight 
squirrels at 14.01 lbs., 2nd place team Tree Rats (Joe Dempsey & Matt Dempsey) with eight squirrels at 15.01 lbs., and 
winner of the golden squirrel for the second year in a row, 1st place team El Señor Squirrel (Neal Fisher & Dan Pitch) 
pictured below with eight squirrels at 15.06 lbs. These two are unstoppable! Thanks everyone, better luck next year. 
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February   
2…………Matt Caverley 
2…………Nick Kaufman 
5…………Jeremy Hopkins 
8...………Brian Brasington 
10……….Mike Davis 
10……….Bill Harry 
17……….Seth Heckman 
22……….Mike Smith 
22……….Gabe Linder 
27……….Rick Visch 
28……….IV Mumby 

Thank you Gordon Garvey, who will reach 25 years of service on 
February 27, 2021. Gordon will be recognized for his hard work 
and dedication in next month’s edition of our Toolbits Newsletter. 

Happy Birthday to the 
following employees: 
 

 

The Covid 19 Pandemic halted any non-essential gatherings 
at Greenville Tool & Die this past year, which posed 
difficulties for our employee safety and suggestion 
meetings. Beginning February 1, 2021 employees are able 
to submit safety concerns and suggestions on the Greenville 
Tool & Die Intranet home page. Management will meet at 
the end of each month to address suggestions. Safety 
suggestions will be addressed immediately, so be sure to 
check the safety issue box upon submission. Thank you all 
for doing your part to keep GTD healthy and safe.  

 

Due to the Covid-19 precautions, Greenville Tool & Die has cancelled our on-site blood drives. 
If you choose to do so, here are some other locations in the area that you may donate blood: 
 

 
 

Tuesday, February 16, 2021 
Spectrum Health United Hospital 
615 S. Bower Street 
Conference Rooms Sides A and B 
Greenville, MI 48838 
9:30am-2:30pm 
 
Thursday, February 25, 2021 
Greenville Community Church 
6596 Vining Rd 
Greenville, MI 48838 
11am-7pm 

Friday, April 2, 2021 
Belding Community Center 
Belrockton 
108 Hanover Street 
Belding, MI  48809 
12pm-5:45pm 
 
Monday, April 5, 2021 
Calvary Baptist Church 
12501 Montcalm Avenue Northeast 
Greenville, MI  48838 
1pm-6:45pm 

Friday, February 5, 2021 
Shiloh Community Church 
8197 Heth Street 
Orleans, MI  48865 
12pm-5:45pm 
 
Monday, February 08, 2021 
Resurrection Lutheran 
180 Northland Drive 
Sand Lake, MI 49343 
2pm-6pm 
 

Wednesday, March 03, 2021 
Oakfield TWP Fire Dept. 
10300 14 Mile 
Fire Hall 
Rockford, MI 49341 
2pm-7pm 
 
Thursday, March 25, 2021 
Montcalm Community College  
Student Activities Building 
2800 College Drive 
Sidney, MI  48885 
10:30am-4:15pm 


